

Reporting Post BOM Meeting - Bush Post Primary Agreed Report

Information discussed at Board of Management Meetings is of a confidential nature.

At the end of each Board meeting, the Board will decide what matters may be reported on to staff, parents etc.

Date of Board of Management Meeting Wednesday 31st May 2017

Information for reporting to Parents following meeting of the Board

- The Board was informed of correspondence from the DES, HSE, LMETB, and LMETB's Director of Schools.
- The Board was informed of staff requirements in preparation for the 2017/2018 academic year.
- The Board received reports on the following from the BOM Secretary, Mr Joyce:
- Finance, Teaching and Learning, Policy reviews, Junior Cycle and a Buildings update
- The Board received a presentation from the Transition Year Students on the BT Young Scientist, Scifest and Louth Enterprise competitions that they participated and won an array of awards during the year.
- The Board would like to congratulate the boys U14 team and their coaches on winning the Moore Cup in the Louth Championship.
- The Board would like to congratulate all the students and their teachers for the achievements through in-school activities and extra curricula activities throughout the year and wish everyone the very best of luck in the upcoming state examinations.

Signed:	luden J. Faufrey	_ Chairperson, Board of Management
Date: _	31-05-17	_